: Councillor Phil Chapman

Sent: 21 January 2022 10:32

To: Alex Chrusciak

Cc: Jane Law

Subject: MX Track / Gin Distillery

Alex,

| spoke to the applicant on these two cases this morning.
1. MXTrack

| advised that a new case Officer will be appointed to review the status of the case and that that person may
be in touch at the appropriate stage.
| did not mention bringing back to Committee as on reflection | wondered if this should be thought about
when the review has been done? At this stage I’'m not sure of the advantage of coming back to Committee
at this stage.

2. Gin Distillery
The applicant says that there has been further correspondence with Planning after the withdrawal email 10
March. | could not get clear if this meant a new application had been submitted, | could not see one at
address of the withdrawn one. The applicant says she will send the correspondence to me.

Phil

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



